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NURSERY NEWS 
Theme Autumn Term:  Traditional tales 

Weekly Topic/book: Goldilocks 
 

Please remember to check your child’s communication book 
daily.  QR code on the front will take you to the nursery page 

on our website. 
 

Due to there being a whole school trip on Tuesday 26th  
September, the children in nursery will be required to bring in 

packed lunches as the kitchen will be closed. 
 

Please remember to apply sun lotion to your child before they 
come into nursery.  This will be topped up during the day. 

 
If your child is due to start school in September 2024,  

the application process is now open.  You will need to go 
through Cornwall County Council. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

11th September: Phonics Meeting EYFS/KS1 6.30pm  
19th September:  Loveny Class - Wildtribe   
20th September: Treverbyn - Wildtribe 
21st September:  Fowey class - Fistral Beach Surfing  
21st September:  Treverbyn class - Fistral Beach   
22nd September: School Photo’s - see below  
26th September:  Paignton Zoo 
3rd October:        Parent Consultations - details to follow 
4th October:        Parent Consultations - details to follow 
5th October:         Harvest assembly 9.30am at the Church 
20th October:       Last day of term 
23-27 October:    Half term 
30th October:      INSET DAY 
31st October:      INSET DAY 
1st November:      First day of term   

Littering in doorstep green 
Please could we ask that the children are respectful to our 

community and not to drop their litter in doorstep green 

CONGRATULATIONS TO…….Alyce  who completed 
her first competitive triathlon (on her 10th birthday)!  
WELL DONE TO…….Kevin our cook for achieving a 5 
star rating from the Food Standards Agency. 
THANK YOU TO…...Mr John Jewell who has made some 
great outdoor equipment for nursery and refurbished 
equipment in Dewey class. 

Could we please have pictures of children reading in interesting 
places for our library display.  You can send these in via email. 

PLEASE LOG INTO PARENT PAY FOR EXCITING  
TRIP INFORMATION 

PUPIL BAGS 
Can we request that all children bring only 1 bag to school.  This 

can be either a book bag or backpack.  Unfortunately we have not 
got the room to accommodate both.  If you child is bringing a 

packed lunch to school please could we ask that it is brought in a 
packed lunch bag or box that can be put into their backpack. 

We are currently seeking bank staff for our nursery.  If you 
would like to apply please contact the office for an application 

form. 

MATHS 
Please look on the school website under curriculum for many 
maths resources.  This will show you how your child is taught 

maths in which year groups.  At the present time all classes are 
teaching place value.  If you wish to discuss any of the strategies 

that we use Mrs Bowden would be delighted to talk to you. 

WELCOME BACK, WE HOPE YOU ALL HAD A LOVELY HOLIDAY 

DRUMS AND GUITARS 
Drum lessons will begin on Monday 11th September and guitar  

lessons begin on Thursday 21st September.   

INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING PHOTOS 
Photos will be taken in school on Friday 22nd September.  If 
you would like a photo taken with siblings who do not attend 

the school or nursery please arrive at 8.30am.  

SUNGLASSESS 
Children are able to bring in sunglasses to school but they 
must have UVA protection.  No novelty sunglasses are al-

lowed.  It is the child’s responsibility to make sure these are 
looked after. 

HOUSE POINTS 
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who have 
worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above and beyond to 

help the school run smoothly.  
Aylward:     51         Davy:   84       Trevithick: 60 

Total:     51                     84                      60                                 
 Well done to you all.  
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We are delighted that the children below have been selected for the   
following roles: 
 
HOUSE CAPTAINS 
AYLWARD - Reuben and Abbie 
DAVY– Harry and Dalia 
TREVITHICK– Liam and Kassidy 
 
Sports Crew Leader —Matty 
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL 
 
George Y1 
Lowena Y2 
Henry Y3 
Ada Y4 
Eloise Y5 
Mo and Lillian  Y6 
 
WELLBEING CHAMPIONS 
Oliver and Phoebe 
 
 
 


